Action Taken by UVI Board of Trustees

Tenure in Waiting / Tenure

It was requested by the President for the Board to consider granting tenure/ tenure in waiting
to the following members of the Faculty:

e Suzy Green ( in waiting)

Robert Nicholls ( in waiting)
e Robert Stoltz

e Camille McKayle

e Douglass lannucci

e Gloria Callwood

e Velma Tyson

e Marvin Williams

e Dennis Griffith

e Benon Kisuule

The Board of Trustees, at its meeting of Saturday, March 12, 2005 unanimously approved the
candidates presented for tenure in waiting/ tenure.



